
 
 

 
 
DATE: November 14, 2023 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Wendy L. Cox, Procurement Director 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #2 to Request for Proposals 39294 – Unarmed Security Guard and Monitoring 

Services 
 
As a result of inquiries received regarding the response provided in Addendum 1 pertaining to a site visit/walk-
through, the following revised response is provided. Please make any necessary changes to your solicitation 
copy.  
 

 
1. Question: Is it possible to conduct a site visit/walk-through prior to submitting the bid so that we can 

familiarize ourselves with the work areas and conduct a risk assessment? 
 

REVISED Response: Unfortunately, due to recent Information Technology system issues that 
prevented timely issuance of further addenda and to meet Governing Board deadlines in December, a 
scheduled site visit/walk-through will not be available for this solicitation.  
 

 
NOTE:  The response due date for this solicitation remains as 2:00 pm, November 17, 2023. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the BID FORM provided in the Invitation for Bids 
document. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at wcox@sjrwmd.com or at (386) 329-4118 or LaDonna 
Johnson at ljohnson@sjrwmd.com or at (386) 329-4592. 
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